
 

 

 

 

The Hungry in Clark County - 2020 COVID IMPACT 

• The food bank has struggled in keeping the shelves full in 2020. As food 

donations decreased the demand has increased.  Healthy fresh foods are 

scarce.  The foodbank is struggling to find healthy locally raised meat and 

produce. 

• Additionally, restrictions of group events has led to reduction in food 

drives. Stay at home orders has reduced many volunteer hours and has 

eliminated many Seniors from volunteering.   With the increased need for 

food assistance in the community, the need for volunteers remains high. 

• In person distribution though the warehouse and food pantries have also 

been impacted. The food bank has introduced new no-contact distribution 

strategies to get food to the people who need it, including; drive through 

distribution, individual home delivery, and the building of specific food 

boxes for seniors, the homeless population, and children who aren’t in 

school. The ability to provide more specialized food boxes is critical to make 

sure people who typically would come in and shop for what they need, still 

get the necessary food to keep them fed and healthy. 

Your donations to YEAH make a BIG DIFFERENCE! 

Thank you for your support of Youth Efforts Against Hunger! 


